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“We’re pleased that Mayor Rawlings withdrew his request for a temporary injunction hearing. 
The Dallas Police & Fire Pension System now can move forward and administer the policy 
adopted yesterday to help provide retired members with equitable and impartial monthly 
access to some funds. We’re also grateful that we won’t have to devote additional resources 
and time to the temporary injunction request. Instead, we can focus on working with the city of 
Dallas and state legislators on a long-term solution to secure retirement funds for Dallas’ first 
responders.” 


